
 

              Class 5 Summer 1 Round-up – 26/5/23    

What a jam-packed half term this has been in Class 5!  Very soon our Year 6 children will be embarking on their very 

last half-term at Lea Endowed and getting ready to take the next big step to High School 😊  

This half-term… 
In class this half-term we worked hard on revision topics up until our 

SATs tests. Post SATs, we have been writing fictional fantasy stories 

and looking at geometry in Maths lessons.  In R.E. we have explored 

Ascension and Pentecost.  Science has seen us study the circulatory 

system and we have looked at “Books through History”, in our History 

lessons.  The children have created some very clever and beautiful 

optical illusion art in their Art lessons. 

 

This half term has seen the children complete their end of primary 

school SATs assessments.  The week was filled with toast, bacon 

butties and sweets as well as lots of hard work!  I was thrilled with how 

the children conducted themselves during the week. They showed real 

courage and determination and, whatever the results, I am immensely 

proud of them all 😊  

 

The children have also completed Bikeabilty this half-term, where they 

learnt and practised valuable safety rules for cycling on the road.  The 

instructors commented on their fantastic behaviour and effort during 

these days!  Well done, children. 

 

We have also been very lucky to have visits from the police to discuss 

Online safety and the Fire Service who provided further information 

about staying safe on the roads. 

Things to look forward to… 
 Class Photos will be taken on Tuesday 13th June 

 Super Science Day will be held in school on 

Wednesday 14th July 

 Class 5 Worship on 21st June @ 10am. Parents will be 

very welcome to join us. 

 Magistrates will be visiting Year 6 on 21st June to talk 

about the justice system and criminal responsibility  

 Sports’ Day on 5th July between 10am and 11:30am 

(this will move to the 13th July if the weather is not 

kind) 

 Our Year 6 ‘Enterprise Summer Fayre’ (this will be held 

on Thursday 6th July from 2pm – 3pm).  Year 6 

parents will be very welcome to join us for this.  More 

information will follow after half-term. 

 SATs results will be returned to school on Tuesday 

11th July 

 School disco on Wed 19th July (6:15pm – 7:15pm for 

Key Stage Two) £3 per child or £5 per family. 

 Our very special Leavers’ Service to celebrate the 

children’s time at Lea will be held on Thursday 20th 

July @ 9:15am (parents are invited to attend) 

 The children will leave Lea Endowed for the final time 

on Friday 21st July at 2pm.  Bring your tissues! 

  
  

 

 

 

 

   

 Special News! 
Kayla – for showing fantastic cycling skills during Bikeability. 

  Isaac – for fantastic cycling and road safety knowledge during Bikeability. 

  Daisy – showing determination and resilience during Bikeability. 

  Neve – for a super piece of fiction writing using adventurous vocabulary. 

 

 Elliot for consistent high standards and a great work ethic in class.  

 Poppy for quietly shining our Christian Values and producing reflective work in R.E.  

 Mia for both the volume and quality of the writing she produces.  

 

Wishing you all a happy and relaxing half-term holiday. Miss Morris 😊  

Receiving our hoodies after SATs week! 

😊 

Bikeability 😊 


